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Beginning October 1
FREE BREAKFAST

For all PK-12 students in Pennsylvania 
during the 2022/2023 school year.
On Friday, September 9, 2022, Governor Tom Wolf announced that 
Pennsylvania will make it possible for all schools 
participating in the School Breakfast Program (SBP) to provide free 
breakfasts for all enrolled students during the 22-23 
school year, beginning with breakfast meals served October 1, 
2022. This is regardless of if your student or family is eligible 
for the free and reduced lunch program. You will not need to enroll 
your student in order to participate.

Together, we can ensure that all students in our communities have 
access to healthy and nutritious meals at school for their optimal 
health and well-being. Reach out to your district’s Director of Food 
& Nutrition with any questions you may have. 




